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Happy Rotary New Year!
By Jamie Higgins on Wednesday, July 8, 2020
Happy Rotary New Year! Our ability to adapt is on full display this
year with online club meetings and virtual trainings. While so much is
changing, there are also many things that remain the same. We must
not let our new environment distract us from connecting with each other and providing service to
our neighbors and around the world.

Rotary remains an invitation to endless opportunities for growth through service. What opportunity
will Rotary bring you and your club this year? Will you open opportunities for others and invite them
to join us in service? How many lives will you change? What memories will you look back on after
this Rotary year concludes? The answers can paint a mosaic of faces and stories of how Rotary has
Opened Opportunities, or your painting can be blank with the countless opportunities now gone and
never to return. Each day presents opportunities to each of us; from a simple hello to eradicating
Polio Rotarians are changing the world.

I challenge you all to be people of action and allow Rotary to Open Opportunities around the globe,
in your local communities and most of all in the hearts and minds of every Rotarian. I look forward
to seeing you in action soon!

District Grant Proposals Due July 31
By Jamie Higgins on Wednesday, July 8, 2020
District grants are an excellent way to open opportunities for service in your club! This year qualified
clubs are allowed to submit a youth focused grant of $500 and an additional project of up to $1000.
Clubs may also choose to submit a youth focused grant of up to $1,500 and forgo an additional
project. In addition, clubs can combine funds for larger projects but members of all clubs in the
grant submission must play a part in the proposal and execution of the project. Clubs must submit
the proposal with signatures by July 31 and meet all qualifications. Have Questions? Contact Grants
Chair Lisa Garner at Garnerlogos@gmail.com

Grant Training Still Available
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By Jamie Higgins on Wednesday, July 8, 2020
Remember a requirement to be eligible for district grants is that your 2020-2021 Club President or
an approved representative complete 50 percent of PETS training and two representatives complete
District Grant Training. Presidents have been sent the information on how to view all PETS training if
they need to make up. District Grant Training and Survey information are below. They must be
completed by July 31.

Grants Training
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rqT50BzSV9E

Grants Survey
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2VPQFTK

New Orleans Friendship Exchange Opportunity
By Jamie Higgins on Wednesday, July 8, 2020

Rotary Friendship Exchange provides ways for Rotarians and friends of
Rotary to connect outside their Rotary District! District 6170 will be
exchanging with District 6840, which covers New Orleans. The
exchange will occur during the Spring of 2021. Selected participants
will travel to New Orleans via a rented van and participate in service
projects, be housed by local Rotarians, enjoy fun socials and the
sights of the city Friday - Monday. They will in turn be coming to our
district for the same. If you are interested in participating in this

year�s friendship exchange contact Governor Jamie Higgins at jhiggins@csiyouth.com. There are
only 10 slots available and the friendship exchange committee will select interested participants from
a wide variety of clubs, ages, and Rotary experience. Anyone that is interested should reach out to
the Governor!!
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